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Dear Candidate,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Non-Teaching Deputy Head Teacher (0.6) at St 
Francis Catholic Primary School, a Voluntary Academy.  
 
This is a new post created with the intention to strengthen the existing leadership within the 
school and provide capacity to embed and develop strong practices already in place as well as 
support with future development. The successful candidate will work closely with the Head 
Teacher and other senior leaders to continue to raise aspirations, standards and achievement 
for all children.  
 
This position is non-teaching and 0.6 in total and as such provides an opportunity for a 
Catholic school leader who is looking for a new and exciting challenge. This role may also suit 
you if you are a leader in another school and are seeking to widen and share your expertise 
across two schools. Working days can be arranged to suit the successful candidate’s existing 
commitments  
 
We are a part of the St Thomas Aquinas Catholic Multi Academy Trust and this provides the 
school with strong and dedicated support from experienced specialists from a range of 
educational fields. You will be supported by a well-established deputy head teacher network 
sharing a wealth of knowledge and experience and high quality continuing professional 
development will effectively support you in your new role.   
 
We warmly encourage you to visit the school to find out more about the post and to meet our 
senior team. This will be facilitated in a socially distanced manner and at a time convenient to 
you. If you need further guidance or information then please do not hesitate to contact me 
via the school office.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mrs Gosia Brown  
Headteacher 


